
  

 
  

 

 
Training to Recommence 

 
We are currently open and training will recommence  

on Monday 1st June 2020 
���� 
 
 
We will recommence training on Monday 1st June 2020 for reduced numbers of trainees. A 
full risk assessment has been completed and we will train observing all COVID-19 workplace 
safety guidance and social distancing measures. 
 
If you want to book a training course, please contact us in the normal way and we can discuss 
your requirements. 
 
Email us on info@coolconcerns.co.uk or call on 01684 290333 
 
Regards 
 
Stephen Benton FInstR 
Director 
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